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October News

Happy Fall Parents! Season changes are
coming , please check with your child's
teacher to make sure they have
appropriate clothing.

Our Infant/Toddler Classrooms will
continue to go on stroller rides until the
end of the month.

We will be having a Fall Party in each
classroom for the children on October
29th . The center will be providing a
small fall treat and a pumpkin they can
take home to decorate. Children are
welcome to wear appropriate clothing as
long as they don't interfere with the day.
Please ensure your child brings a change
of clothes if they wear a costume.




Infant Toddler Classroom
Updates

Orange Room

Hello Orange Room Families! I am Ms.
Hanna Meyer . | recently became the
head teacher in orange room. | have a 2
year old daughter that is enrolled here at
the daycare. | have my associates degree
in Early Childhood Education. I am
excited to get to know you and your
children.

Red Room

It's Spooky Season! Happy October to my
new Red Room Friends and Families. My
name is Ms.Kailey and I am your new head
teacher! This month we will be learning
about spooky things, pumpkins, and the
reason for harvest season. As the weather
is changing | ask that you please wear/bring
in weather appropriate clothes. | am thrilled
to be teaching my new friends and cant
wait for all of our fun activities. Parents
always feel free to talk to me about any
joys or concerns you may have.

Purple Room

Hello Purple Room Families! I'm so
excited it is October! This month we will
be focused on the themes: Pumpkins,
Halloween, Leaves and Fall. Happy 2nd
Birthday Ji'Elle !

Yellow Room
The weather will begin to change soon, and

| will be sending the summer clothes home
and asking for winter clothes. We will
continue stroller rides this month as long as
the weather permits. This month we will be
talking about leaves & fall, farm animals ,
transportation, pumpkins and spooky.



Preschool Classroom
Updates

Green Room

Green Room will temporary be closed
through the month of October.

Blue Room

October will be a month of fun and fall in
the Blue Room. We will be learning about
Pumpkins, Numbers & counting, Manners,
and Halloween (Fall Fest).Happy 4th
Birthday Jace!

Brown Room

Fall is here! We are still enjoying our outside
time. The mornings can be a little chilly so
please send a jacket with your child just in
case. Brown room is excited to be learning
about fall, pumpkins, and discussing our
costumes! We also want to wish Aryia and
Lillian B. Happy Birthdays this month!

Admin Updates
Please remember to sign your child in and

out, Along with swiping them in and out
with your swipe card.

Masks must be worn by all adults as they
enter our building. Each Adult in your
family has been provided a set of 2 masks.
Please see the front desk if you have not
received.

We are hiring! Do you know someone who
would love to work with children? Do you
know someone who wants to further their
education while working? Send them our
way! Call 765-282-1742 for more
information!



